
 

 

11 June 2024 
 

Year 4 Trip to The Point 
Thursday 11th July 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
On Thursday 11th July, Year 4 will be visiting 'The Point' in Doncaster to take part in workshops linked to our River 
topic in Geography, earlier in the year. This is a free service so will not require any payment.  
 
Pupils will be leaving school at 9:15am to walk to The Point and will arrive back at school around 12:45pm. 
 
Children will be required to wear full uniform but must wear sensible footwear.  
 
We ask that all children bring a packed lunch on this day, and we will eat together in the classroom once we return 
to school, as we will have missed the usual school dinner time. 

If your child is entitled to Free School Meals, please click here to order a free school meal. School packed lunches 
must be ordered no later than Friday 28th June 2024. School packed lunches consist of a cheese sandwich, a small 
vegan roll, a piece of fruit and a piece of chocolate crunch. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the visit, please speak with your child’s class teacher.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
Miss Richardson & Mrs Feirn 
Year 4 Class teachers  
 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfxbcaxxOEyoqc9lESuX0s4ExC84FGaR-qY6pZEfLyUWbp89A/viewform?usp=sf_link

